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The Promise and Pitfalls of State-Based 
Payment Reform

Many states across the nation are in the process of designing and implementing multi-payer
payment reform initiatives. The goals of these initiatives are to improve patient experience,
improve the health of populations, and reduce health care costs. This webinar will address how 
current state-based payment reform models can help fix our broken health care delivery system 
and assist states to achieve the Triple Aim. However, along the payment transformation journey, 
are there potential pitfalls of payment reform models that states should look out for and avoid?

After opening remarks from Murray Ross, Alan Weil will provide a framework for how alternative
payment models can help transform the delivery system away from a fragmented fee-for-service 
system while also considering the risks of state-based payment reform models and strategies to 
mitigate those risks. Joseph Thompson and Robin Lunge will ground this policy presentation in 
the realities of their payment reform models in Arkansas and Vermont. How are states addressing 
the potential pitfalls of payment reform and realizing effective payment and delivery system
transformation to achieve the Triple Aim?

This webinar is supported by Kaiser Permanente.

Speakers:

Robin Lunge , Director, Health Care Reform, Vermont Agency of Administration 
Joseph Thompson , Director, Arkansas Center for Health Improvement 
Alan Weil , Editor-in-Chief, Health Affairs
Murray Ross, Vice President, Kaiser Foundation Health Plan, Inc.; Director, Kaiser 
Permanente Institute for Health Policy
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Anne Gauthie r, Senior Program Director, NASHP (Moderator)

National Academy for State Health Policy

The National Academy for State Health Policy (NASHP) is an independent academy of state 
health policymakers who are dedicated to helping states achieve excellence in health policy and 
practice. A non-profit and non-partisan organization, NASHP provides a forum for constructive
work across branches and agencies of state government on critical health policy issues. For more 
information visit www.nashp.org .
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